

Greenfield Engineering & Planning

Recommendation to the Common Council Of the City of Greenfield, Indiana

Be it resolved that at a duly convened meeting of the Greenfield Advisory Plan Commission held on August 13, 2024 the Commission considered the adoption of a Landlord Registration Program.

Upon majority vote, the Commission recommends to the Common Council of the City of Greenfield to approve the adoption of the Landlord Registration Program to the Unified Development Ordinance (UDO).

Date

126061818

Monica Evans, Secretary

Greenfield Advisory Plan Commission